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St. Stephenôs é 

To Love and Serve 

God and Neighbor 

Inside/Outside Worship Continues 

10am Worship in the Sanctuary 

(masked and socially distanced) 

10am Worship in the 

Garden Chapel 

 

Join us as we continue to 

provide an outside venue 

while conditions hopefully 

continue to improve. 

Itôs Today, October 3rd, 2-3pm! 

Drive-thru Blessing of the Animals 

Pack up Fido & Fluffy and come to our Drive-

Thru Blessing of the Animals this afternoon at 

2pm. Perfect for keeping your animals calm, 

just drive into our parking lot and your pet will 

receive a blessing, medallion and treat while 

remaining in your vehicle. All animals are 

welcome. This is an annual event to 

commemorate the life of St. Francis of Assisi. 

VBS Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 

This Tuesday, October 5th 

5:30-7:30pm 

$6/plate (take-out only) 

 
FINALLYé our famous spaghetti dinner returns 

this week! October will be take-out only. We 

hope to resume in-person dining soon. For $6 

you get a generous portion of spaghetti with 

meat sauce, a salad, homemade garlic bread, 

and a dessert. Help support our VBS program 

by picking up your dinner Tuesday. 

 

If you would like to help 

with cooking or packing 

dinners, please see Karen 

Spiller, 863-458-0981, 

jazzyteach2@yahoo.com. 

Give Us a Name for our 
All Saintsô Wall of Remembrance 

We have the multicolored sheets 
of paper out in your worship area 
to receive the name of your 
loved one. These will be 
displayed on All Saintsô Sunday, 
November 7th. If you are 
worshiping remotely, call the 
office 863-646-6115 or email us 

at ststlinda@gmail.com and weôll fill out a 
sheet for you. Please be sure to let us know by 
October 31st to have your loved one included. 



 
Time for a Home Communion Refill 

Bring back your empty kit container and get a 

full one for October! We have them in the 

kitchen and office refrigerators. If you are 

worshiping at home, we can give you a 

monthôs worth of pre-consecrated communion 

to use during our online services. No-touch 

delivery can be arranged if needed. 

October Diaper Drive Collection 
 

Our Polk County families 
could use your help! We 
are currently collecting 
diapers in Newborn sizes 
to Size 6 and wipes of 

any kind. This collection will 
benefit the Early Learning Coalition of Polk 
Countyôs families in the Nurse-Family 
Partnership Program. 
 
Your September 
toiletry items were 
appreciated and 
we thank you for 
your continued 
support of our St. 
Stephenôs 
Outreach Ministry. 

This weekôs Holy Hike is cancelledðsorry. 

Possible change in hiking day coming. 

YOUTH GROUP MEETS TONIGHT 

6:30PM IN THE PARISH HALL 
 

Youth Group is open to 

middle and high school 

youth. Email 

ststyouth@gmail.com for 

more information or see Ms. Lula Peoples or 

Ms. Rachel Workman. 

 

Thanks for your donations of ñyouth mealsò 

keeping our middle and high schoolers well 

fed. 

Still Proofing our October 2021 
Directory Informationð 
Please Check Yours 

Parish Directory Proofs for additions & 
corrections are in your worship area this 
Sunday ï please make changes on one of 
our proof copies by October 10th so we can 
have the new directory ready by October 24th.  
 
For new entries, there is a form in the narthex. 
If you arenôt sure your information is correct 
and are unable to check the proof copies, call 
the office or email ststlinda@gmail.com with 
your correct name(s), address, email(s), 
phone(s), and birthday/anniversary dates. 

A Note From Your Parish Secretary 

Next Sunday October 10th is 

Clergy Appreciation Sunday. 

Please consider writing a note 

to Father David, Father Rob & 

Deacon Doug. Shepherding a 

church during a pandemic is 

stressful and itôs always nice 

to hear good things from parishioners. 

Replacement Trees 

and Plants Needed 

If you would like to 

donate a tree or a plant 

on our campus in 

memory or in honor of a 

loved one, please let 

David Dresser know, ststswarden@gmail.com 



Each of you should give what you 

have decided in your heart to give, 

not reluctantly or under compulsion, 

for God loves a cheerful giver.ò 

September 26, 2021 

Attendance: Inside 44 

  Outside 40 

Total   84 

Month of August Income $33,708.28 

Month of August Expenses 28,362.93 

Oct 3 2:00pm Drive-Thru Blessing of 

the Animals 

Oct 5 VBS Spaghetti 

Dinner 

Fundraiser 

(take-out) 

Oct 12 Talbot House 

Chili Night 

Oct 10 Clergy Appreciation Sunday 

(write a note to our clergy) 

Oct 21 5:30pm Talbot House 

fundraiser dinner at Sun ón Fun 

Skylight Hangar 

Oct 26 6:00pm Vestry Meeting 

Verse of the WeekðMark 10:14 

Let the little children come to me, 

and do not hinder them, for the 

kingdom of God belongs to such as these. 

Still Happening Every WeekðJoin Us! 

 

Monday-Friday 8:00am Online Morning Prayer 

   8:00pm Online Compline 

 

Wednesdays 9:00am Holy Eucharist II in the Sanctuary with Father Rob 

   9:45am Bible Study in the Sanctuary with Father Rob 

     ñWomen in the Biblical Storyò 

   12noon Book Study in the Worship Center with Father David 

     Perelandra by C.S. Lewis 

   6:30pm Bible Study in the Small Group Room with Father Rob 

     Book of Acts 




